
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Posting for Select Board Meeting Announcment   
 
Flu Vaccine Clinics for Natick Residents 

 
The Natick Health Department will have two Community Clinics for Natick Residents  
aged 6 months and older.  Pre-registration is required for both. 
 
Fo r a g e s  65 a n d  o ld e r, t h e  Hig h  Do se  va cc in e  is  a va ila b le  w h ile  su p p lie s  la s t . 

 
Th e  flu  va cc in e  is  fre e  re g a rd le ss  o f h e a lt h  in su ra n ce  s t a t u s .  

 
Ap p o in t m e n t  Re g is t ra t io n  Lin k s : 

 
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 14, 2023  https://tinyurl.com/22v6vb9n 
Drive-thru clinic at the Department of Public Works 

 
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 18, 2023 https://tinyurl.com/2s3acfsb 
at the Community Senior Center 

 
Th a n k yo u  t o  o u r To w n  p a rt n e rs  fo r h o st in g  t h e se  c lin ics . 

 
Fo r m o re  in fo rm a t ion , p le a se  ca ll t h e  He a lt h  De p a rt m e n t  a t  50 8 -64 7-64 60 . 
 

  
 

 
OFFICE OF THE BOARD OF HEALTH 
Natick Health Department 
13 East Central Street 
Natick, MA 01760 
 
Phone 508-647-6460 Fax 508-647-6466  
health@natickma.org https://www.natickma.gov/ 
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